
Important Notice for Bachelor of Architecture 
VACANT Seats Offline Round 

 
All the aspiring candidates and stakeholders shall take notice of following 
important public notice of Council of Architecture dated 22.08.2023: - 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

• Further instructions on admission to VACANT SEATS (After allotment to all 
previous eligible candidates in any ROUNDS/QUOTA) will be issued. 

 
 
 
 
 
     22.08.2023                 - Member Secretary  
 
  


